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Kevin Moore:

Current law provides that the supplemental payments based on county and municipal
operating deficits be paid to county and municipal “facilities.”  Facilities include
nursing homes and community−based residential facilities (CBRFs).  The amendment
provides for any unbudgeted supplement to be paid to nursing homes only.  It is my
understanding that there currently are no county or municipal CBRFs, so applying the
amendment to nursing homes only will not negatively impact any CBRFs.

Please contact me with any questions or changes.
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